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June 9, 2015

EMAIL

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2014-0116 Toronto Hydro Wireline Rate

We are counsel to Toronto Hydro in the above noted matter. We are writing further to our letter
dated June 7, 2015 and the Board’s Procedural Order No. 11.

We are pleased to advise the Board that a complete settlement of the wireline pole attachment
rate has been reached. We anticipate filing the Settlement Proposal for the Board’s
consideration by June 11, 2015.

Yours truly,

Crawford Smith
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